
Please join us on Monday, November 29, 2021 from 6 to 8 pm to 

learn about what to expect next year as a student or parent of a 

future Gryphon.  We have an exciting night planned which will 

focus on academics, sports programs and extra-curricular ac-

tivities offered at Sickles High School.  
 

 

Meet your new Principal and Administration 

Find out about Advanced Placement classes 

Talk to Sickles teachers about elective courses 

Learn about the  Course Programming process 

Find out about exciting academic programs offered  

Talk to school counselors about programs 

Get information about high school graduation                          

requirements 

Receive  your 2022-2023  Course Selection Sheet  

You are Invited to Attend 

our  

Eighth Grade Parent Night 

and Curriculum Fair  

S i c k l e s  H i g h  S c h o o l  C l a s s  o f  2 0 2 6  

Monday,  

November 29 

6—8 PM 

6-6:30 In Auditorium 

6:30-8:00 In Gym 

Sickles High School 
7950 Gunn Highway 

Tampa, FL 33626 

(813) 631-4742 

 H o m e  o f  t h e  G r y p h o n s  


